

March 15, 2010

Diane Stoddard Assistant City Manager The City of Lawrence 6 E 6th St. Lawrence, KS 66044 RECEIVED

MAR 16 2010

CITY MANAGERS OFFICE LAWRENCE, KS

Dear Diane,

We have been in contact with Community Wireless Communications Co. regarding their pending request to access facilities and locations that are currently under contract to Lawrence Freenet, Inc.

As part of this request, CWC has committed to continuing our low income program, which will continue to benefit hundreds of low income members of our local community.

Lawrence Freenet, Inc. supports this change. It will allow our service provider to expand our footprint while continuing to provide services for our organization. It also simplifies the relationship with the City of Lawrence.

Andrew Brown
President

Matthew Kuzinski
Vice President

Kris Adair Treasurer

Kevin Kennedy Board Member